
Rehersal Hoodwinked - Lumen Christi

College

Jumpstart Kindy Orientation Program

SRC Orientation Day - Year 6

Hoodwinked Public show - Lumen

Christi College

Hoodwinked Public show - Lumen

Christi College

Assembly - Room 6

Office Display - Unit 2

Green Block Excursion to Kings Park

Jumpstart Kindy Orientation Program

Year 1 & 2 First Aid Incursion

Kindy Orientation Day-  External

World go home on time day




Ashburton Drive Primary School

6 Nullagine Way Gosnells Wa 6110

Phone: 9234 6300
        AshburtonDrive.PS@education.wa.edu.au

School Hours



Monday - Friday 

8.45am - 2.45pm



Recess: 10.55am - 11.15am



Lunch: 1.15pm - 1.45pm



Final Bell: 2.45pm







7th November

8th November

9th November

10th November

11th November

14th November 

15th November

16th November

Dear parents and caregivers,
 

 

Dakota Year 3 Champion Girl

Steven Year 4 Champion Boy and Overall Champion Boy

Maddysha Year 5 Runner Up Champion Girl

Ashton Year 5 Champion Boy and Overall Runner Up Boy

Hannah Year 6 Runner Up Girl

Not long left until the swimming gear no longer needs washing and repacking! Thank

you for supporting your children to learn this valuable skill.

 

Interschool
Well done to our interschool team and Mr Edgelow for winning the SRSA (Southern

River Sports Association) Interschool Athletics Carnival (B Division) Champions.

Thank you to our amazing parent helpers who assist us greatly at these events; and

supply us with photos of the day. Thank you to our very tired Mrs Northey, Mrs

Regan and Mrs Argyle for supporting our team. It’s off to ‘big schools’ for us next

year as the winner of the ‘small schools’ competes against the larger schools in our

area the following year.

Well done to our individual winners below:

Our students showed exceptional sportsmanship and were incredibly friendly to all.

One student from another school was overheard saying ‘that’s the good school’.

Referring to the incredible way our students encouraged everyone. Superstars!
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Musical
This is just so exciting!!!! You may have noticed our digital sign with some fabulous photos.

If you have not already done so, please support our talented students by considering attendance at one of our shows. Show 1 is

the 9th November and show 2 is the 10th November. Tickets are $12 for adults $10 concession and $5 for children under 15, there

will be no profit made on this event as the costs go towards the venue hire. There are still plenty of great seats left.

https://www.trybooking.com/CDTBP

Colour Run
Thank you to our Year 6 teachers and their committee for ensuring another successful colour run. The fundraising efforts of this

crew mean that Year 6 students will not have to pay for their sleepover, excursion or graduation event. We very much appreciate

all you do!

https://www.trybooking.com/CDTBP


Kindy
Kindy Enrolment for 2023. If you have or know a neighbour or friend who has a child turning 4 years of age before 30th June 2023

you can now enrol them in Kindergarten for next year. Application for enrolment forms are at the front office.

 

Staffing
Staff Planning for 2023 has begun. It is imperative that we have accurate student enrolment numbers in order to create our class

structures. If you know your child/ren will not be attending ADPS next year, please notify the office as soon as possible. Students

remain on our system until the new enrolment at another school is complete, but this early notification assists greatly with our

planning. Also, if you are aware of new students who may be joining us please encourage them to complete the enrolment process

as soon as possible, particularly Kindergarten.

When considering a class placement request, please do not assume our teachers will be in the same class or year levels they are

currently as some changes to this are always necessary. It is important to note the complexities involved in establishing classrooms

and that parent requests are one of a number of pieces of information considered when arriving at class placement decisions.

These requests must be for educative reasons and are required, in writing, by the 3rd of December 2022. Via email:

ashburtondrive.PS@education.wa.edu.au or a note dropped into the office. While we will do our very best to accommodate all

requests, it is not always possible to do so.

Positive Behaviour Support Focus Term 4 Week 5 & 6 is “Interrupt Politely and Appropriately” 
Week five and six of Term 4 the focus of our PBS lessons (Positive Behaviour Support) is to “Interrupt Politely and Appropriately" and was

taken from our focus area of Show Care and Respect by Yerdarap. Please support us by discussing this with your children and encouraging

them to 'Interrupt politely and appropriately' both at home and school.

Avenues for Information
There are so many school events taking place this term. Please stay up to date with the latest information by ensuring you are connected to

Connect. Both the Primary School and P&C are on Facebook, please find us there for updates and notices. The school website can be found at

https://www.ashburtondriveps.wa.edu.au/
 

Kind Regards

Heather Fallo

 Principal 

Teacher Appreciation Day
Thank you to all our teachers for your efforts and care of our students. This is a job that does not start at 8:30 am and finish at

2:45pm. Many hours are spent planning, designing and writing reports amongst the myriad of other duties and attention to

student wellbeing. Teacher Appreciation Day is a reminder to take a moment to reflect on the teachers who made a difference in

your life/ your children’s lives and consider the perspectives of our educators.

mailto:ashburtondrive.PS@education.wa.edu.au
https://www.ashburtondriveps.wa.edu.au/






Class Article - Room 4

Room 4
In Room 4 we have been working very hard, learning lots of new things and

having fun at school.

English
In Talk 4 Writing this term, we have been learning how to write a recount. For this
unit of work, we focused on wildlife animals. To get the students ‘hooked’ we held

a wildlife incursion in the Library on Monday the 17th October. 
We had so much fun!

 We interacted with a cuddly rabbit, frog, a noisy black cockatoo, 
blue tongue lizards, snakes, a possum and a gecko.









What a busy fun filled term this is!!

 

The P&C would like to congratulate all the kids who went to the Interschool carnival, what a fantastic outcome! 

Well done Ashburton Drive!  As the school logos have changed the P&C have purchased a new sports flag for the

 school, we hope to have it by the end of the week.

Come and say hello to us at Hoodwinked Musical next week we will have refreshments stand where you 

can have a tea or coffee and a chat before the show starts.

 

Joke: how do you make a tissue dance? Just add a little bit of boogie!!

Did someone say disco? Save the date and times Friday 2nd of December: Kindy-year 2 5:00-6:30pm & Year 3-6 7:00-9:00pm

Cost $8 pre-order this includes: Entry, sausage sizzle & juice box (notes will go out closer to the date)

Entry on the day $5

If anyone would like to help on the night please let us know that would be great.

Please note there is no theme to the disco this year, come as you are!

The Christmas raffle will be drawn on 9th December and we have some great prizes coming…….

 

We hope the kids have enjoyed swimming and please add the dates to your calendar

Remember follow us on Facebook for updates to events.

 

Thank you

Yvonne

P&C Secretary

P&C News

School Chaplain News



Community News




